
 

 

12th January 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Stone Age Workshop 
 
As part of our exciting topic, ‘The Big Dig’, Year 3 will be taking part in a fantastic workshop day led by 

one of our Stone Age ancestors! During this visit, the Neolithic Stone Age man will arrive, as he did 

around 12,000 years ago, wearing his fur pelt and carrying his spears and borer as he did alongside his 

fellow hunter-gatherers around 10000 BC! Learn to cave paint, aim a spear and get a hands-on 

experience of ancient technology and skills from the Paleolithic period of the Stone Age right through to 

the Iron Age. 

 

The workshop will take place on Wednesday 7th February. Children are welcome to dress up in Stone 

Age or Iron Age costumes on the day. 

 

A minimum contribution of £5.50 to help cover the costs of the workshop would be appreciated.  If we 

do not receive sufficient contributions, the workshop may have to be cancelled.  Please return your slip 

and payment to the school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and 

what the slip/payment is for by Tuesday 6th February.  Alternatively, payment can be made online via 

SIMS Agora. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the visit being funded by 

school. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Kelly Grant, Claire Myers & Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima 
Year 3 Teachers 

 

Year 3 Stone Age Workshop 
 

Name: ______________________________________________  Class: ______________ 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Stone Age workshop on Wednesday 7th February    [  ]  
 
I enclose a contribution of £5.50 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed : ____________________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date: ________________ 
 
 


